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PUBLIC HEARING:
Consider approval of the Spencer Estates Lots 1-2, Block A, a residential replat to divide an existing
single-family lot into two single-family lots on 4.17 acres located at 724 Deforest Road at the request
of Anthony Spencer, being represented by Michael Doggett, Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
Staff Rep.: Matt Steer
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